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Dear Representor,  
 

Examination of the North Hertfordshire Local Plan 2011 – 2031  
Inspector: Mr Simon Berkeley BA MA MRTPI 

 
Following the hearing sessions of the Examination of the North 
Hertfordshire Local Plan held earlier this year, the Inspector has now 
reviewed all the material which he asked the Council to produce during 
those hearing sessions. 
 
Following his review of the ‘homework’ and proposed main modifications 
the Inspector wrote to the Council on 29 October with his comments 
(Examination document ED160 and ED160A).  Both these documents can 
be viewed via the link below:-  
 
https://www.north-herts.gov.uk/planning/planning-policy/local-plan/local-
plan-examination/examination-documents 
 
At the hearing sessions the Inspector confirmed that all Regulation 19 
Representers would be invited to comment in writing on any documents 
submitted by the Council during the examination  which they had not 
already had the opportunity to comment on in writing. 
 
All the homework documents fall into this category and I am now writing to 
inform you of the process for the consultation on these documents. 
 
The Inspector has decided that because the ‘homework' documents are 
closely interwoven and  interlinked with the Main Modifications, and to 
prevent Representors from having to respond to two separate 
consultations, the two consultations should run together. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
The inspector has asked for all the ‘homework’ documents, together with 
the draft schedule of main modifications and updated Sustainability 
Appraisal to be posted on the website by 20 November.  As the Council will 
not be consulting on the main modifications until December at the earliest, 
this will give several weeks for Representors to look at all the documents 
before the consultation on the main modifications and the ‘homework’ 
documents commences.  
 
Once the Council have decided on the timings for the consultation they will 
be in contact to give you the  details of the process for responding to the 
Consultation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Louise St John Howe 
 
 
Programme Officer 
North Hertfordshire Local Plan Examination  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


